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Wim	van	Wegen	New	Content
Manager	of	'Hydro	International'

Time	for	a	change!	As	of	the	first	week	of	December	2017,	Wim	van	Wegen	has	become
the	new	content	manager	of	Hydro	International,	taking	over	the	baton	from	Joost	Boers.
Joost	is	now	responsible	for	a	different	publication	within	Geomares:
Products4Engineers.nl.

Wim	may	already	be	familiar	to	you	as	he	was	editorial	manager	for	GIM	International	and
Hydro	International	from	February	2010	before	focusing	on	GIM	International	from	mid-
2013	onwards.

Joost	has	been	working	for	Hydro	International	since	June	2006.	He	also	was	involved	in
the	hydrographic	community	by	serving	on	the	council	of	the	Hydrographic	Society

Benelux	(HSB)	from	2008	to	2014	and	being	involved	with	the	organisation	of	the	Hydro12	conference	in	Rotterdam.

Wim	van	Wegen	can	be	contacted	with	news,	papers,	videos	and	other	content	matters	by	email:	wim.van.wegen@geomares.nl.
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